
 

 

58th Gratitude Dinner: November 9, 2024  

First Baptist Church 301 E Broward Blvd., Ft Lauderdale, FL 33301 

 

Dear Member of AA: 

The purpose of the Gratitude Dinner is to bring A.A. members together so that they 
may show their gratitude by sending the financial proceeds of the dinner to the 
General Service board in New York to help carry the message of Alcoholics 
Anonymous worldwide.  

Additionally, the Gratitude Dinner committee undertakes this dinner to encourage 
involvement in service at the district level and to demonstrate our gratitude to a 
Higher Power and to Alcoholics Anonymous for our sobriety.  

The success of the dinner depends largely on its volunteers and on group 
contributions. If your group would like to make a special group contribution to help 
carry A.A.’s message and to support the Gratitude Dinner, please make your check 
payable to General Service District 9, indicate the group name on your check and 
mail it to:  

  General Service Treasurer  
  P.O. Box 100126 
  Ft. Lauderdale, Fl 33310-0126 
 
Zelle payments are also accepted; the correct contact is District 9 treasurer email: 
treasurer@district9aa.org. PLEASE be sure to indicate the Group Name AND the 
GRATITUDE DINNER when paying by Zelle or check.  
 
In love and service,  
 
David L.  
2024 Gratitude Dinner Group Contributions Chair  
 

 

 

 


